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Comments: I support this Withdrawal. The beautiful landscape of the Black Hills should be considered a sacred,

natural and cultural resource for the Lakota people and surrounding Native communities. Protection and

maintenance of this land in its current state will ensure different developmental disturbances, such as affecting

water quality and typical use of the area, can be stopped before they even begin.  


